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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Sports Day this year will take place on Wednesday 29th June and we are so pleased that 

we can all come together again. The day will start at 9:30am and we ask parents and carers 

to make their way down to the school field for then.  

To start off Miss Wills will organise pupils into their house groups. Children will take part in a 

number of field events; javelin, long jump and discus for example, in a carousel format.  All 

pupils will have a go at each activity.  Parents are invited to follow their child’s house group 

around for these events so they can watch them take part and encourage them. Siblings will 

be put in the same group to allow parents to do this easily. 

After this, the children will take part in running and egg and spoon races in their year 

groups. Parents are welcome to watch these from one side of the track and cheer the 

children on. At the end of Sports Day Mrs Cox will total up the scores and the winning house 

will be announced.  

After the event we welcome all parents to join us in a picnic on the field at 12pm. Please 

bring picnic blankets to sit on. Friends of Westbury School will be there with some 

refreshments. We are hoping to arrange sandwiches for the children who usually have a hot 

school meal so that they can join us outside.  

 
We hope to see lots of you at Sports Day and hope for fine weather. 
 
 
With warmest regards, 

 

Anna-Mai Armstrong 
 

Anna-Mai Armstrong 
Headteacher 
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